
D.R. NAYAPALLI COLLEGE, BHUBANESWAR 
Notice 

No:-ARej/49) 22. Date O/22 
1. It is to inform to all the students of the college that they must abide by the anti-ragging 

principles during observation of welcome ceremony for the freshers to be held on 
07.12.22 in the college campus. 

2. HODs are requested to give the names of four representatives from 3d year & 2nd year 
classes who can supervise the welcome cerenmony in disciplinary way. 

PrndipsIa-o22 

Prtncipal 

D. R Nayapalli College 
hubaneswar-12 

Copy to HODs/GNB/SCR/GCR/BCR/ Guard file. 
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